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termination to maintain existing public alleyway at sixteen (16) feet. (PR 2019-002738 /

nsultants, agent for McDonald’s Real Estate Company respectfully request your review
htain the existing public alleyway at sixteen (16) feet from the required standard of

ting alley is 16 feet in width along the southern boundary of the property between San
ua Drive.

application is a lot consolidation of existing Lots A and B, Block 101, Bel Air Subdivision.
on of a McDonald’s restaurant which is currently developed on both lots. The intent of
cides with site improvements and upgrades. Onsite improvements will meet the needs of

circulation. The replat is to reduce the number of lots from two to one lot in order to
ent. As a result, the proposed lot consolidation will reduce dependency on the alley by

Subdivision was platted in 1979 with an average of 16 foot wide alleys. In addition to
urrently serves as the location of utility poles along the southern edge of the alleyway.

andard of 20 feet would create a challenge as it would require the relocation of utility

nsformer. In addition, the drive-thru for the restaurant would also be impaired as it
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